
 
 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM: 10.6  
 
 

TOPIC:  New Course Proposal – Organic Chemistry  
 

 
BACKGROUND:   
Based on a survey of our science students indicating an interest in upper level 
course offerings, the science department considered potential areas of study in 
science that would provide logical next steps to our current course offerings. 
 
 
 
PROCESS: 
The Science department determined that Organic Chemistry, the next course in 
sequence to Chemistry A and B and/or AP Chemistry, would be a good fit and 
would provide students interested in science, chemical engineering, and health-
related career fields the opportunity for further exploration and deeper study in 
these areas. The course outline and content overview accompanies this course 
proposal. 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  First Reading of Proposed New Course 

*To be offered in 20-21 pending Board Approval 
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